
As of August 8, 2023, the Acous�cs Task Group has finished working with Staff on updates to ASTM C919 
and the dra� has been submited for a Subcommitee Ballot at ASTM to be issued later in the Summer.  
Said updates are to Figure 3 and associated language that encompasses essen�ally all of Sec�on 7.  Any 
nega�ves that ballot may receive will be worked out with the Task Group later in the Fall. 


